
 

 

IMPORTANT CHANGE 

SCHOOL MEALS  

SY 2021-22 
 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, meals will be provided AT NO COST TO ALL STUDENTS 

without completing an application for free and reduced-price meals until the end of the 

school year 2021-22.   

 

However, it is highly encouraged to complete an application as it provides additional 

benefits to you and the district such as grants, program funding, athletic waivers, 

discounts on AP testing fee, camps, bus passes and cable TV discounts, among others. 

 

One breakfast and one lunch per day will be provided at no cost. If your student(s) 

want(s) a second breakfast or a second lunch, the meals will be charged as long as there 

is enough money in your student(s) account. No change will be given. 
 

 

3 options to add money on student lunch accounts  

1. On line with TITAN  

2. At District Office (in an envelope with name of student) 

3. At school (in an envelope with name of student) 

a. Elementary and Middle: school office 

b. High School: lunch line (money will be put in the accounts AFTER meal 

service) 
 

 

QUESTIONS ? 

Please call Nutrition Services 650-877-8716  

SSFUSD Nutrition Services 
 

This Institution is an equal opportunity provider 


